PRAIRIE PLACE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

**Meeting Minutes** 

Saturday November 9, 2024

In Attendance: Kathleen Bauch, Bob Easterbrook, Diane Vorndran

Not In Attendance: Terri Erickson

The minutes from the previous meeting were read and the motion to accept was

made by Diane and Kathy.

We regrettably accepted the resignation of board member Bill Bieber.

We discussed the Flock camera at the front of the subdivision. The camera is

costing the association approximately \$2000 per year with low usage. Most

residents have some type of camera on their homes which is more efficient. This

will be a topic to be discussed at the general meeting on November 23rd

. We will inquire if the residents know of another camera surveillance company we could

use.

We will also request that our landscaping company not put Christmas lights on

the tree. We would like lights on the Prairie Place sign only.

A motion was made by Kathy and Bob and carried to adjourn the meeting.

The next meeting will be the resident general meeting to be held on Saturday

November 23rd at 10:00 at the Community Building.